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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

No 3 of 2022 

 HELENSBURGH PIER - SLIPWAY 

 

Mariners are advised that Helensburgh Pier slipway is now open. 

The small slipway is available to recreational users and emergency services. 

 It should be noted that there is no facility for mooring at the slipway and it 
must remain clear for access by emergency services. 

 

Further information may be obtained by contacting Kilcreggan Pier Master on  

01436 658858 

 

 

 

 

 

30th September 2022 

Gavin Walker – Kilcreggan & Helensburgh Pier Master 

Tel – 01436 658858 

 


